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82 Squankum Road
Howell, New Jersey 07731
July 18, 1977

Chief, Documentation Branch ( 3380ABG/DAD )
Headquarters Keesler Technical Training Center ( AIC )
Keesler Air Force Base, Mississippi 39534

Dear Mr, Collina:
Reference is made to your letter dated duly 13, 1977.

Mr., Oswald attented Aircraft Control and Warning Operatdrs
Course AB 27330 this base, 24 April 1957 through 18 June 1957.

I have reason to believe that in this particular case, the
records were not or atleast should have not been destroyed.
According to Executive Order, all evidence in the case wvhich
would include lir. Cswalds military service records, should
have been preserved.

Accordingly, I would ask that you look futher into the matter
and your earliest possible reply would certainly be most
appreclated.

Sincerely,

Emory L Brown, Jr.



